
From: Shauna   
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 9:42 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Support for Whistler Wood Fired Pizza Company to operate in Alpine Meadows. 

 

Dear Mayor & Council, 
 
I support Whistler Wood Fired Pizza Company to operate in Alpine Meadows.  During 
the COVID 19 pandemic, could we not issue Korey & Tess Klein a temporary permit 
to operate in our neighbourhood?  The system they have set up online for 
ordering/payment is excellent & very safe.  We are all doing our part to stay home; 
being able to walk down the street & pick up a pizza a few days a week has been a 
wonderful experience during these difficult times. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shauna Peachman 
8352 Valley Drive, 
Whistler, BC 
V8E 0G3 
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